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Steve Hernández of the Los Angeles office was quoted in an
article, “California Employers: Are You Complying with Final Pay Rules?,”
published by the Society for Human Resource Management (SHRM) on
June 28.
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https://www.shrm.org/resourcesandtools/legal-and-compliance/state-and-local-updates/pages/california-employers-final-pay-rules.aspx

